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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The weather is getting warmer and new buds and flowers can be seen all around us. Truly spring is here. 

Signs of new life and new hope. With the Special Grace being given to us by our True Mother, we are 

also granted new life and new hope spiritually. I hope that we all take advantage of this great opportunity 

being given to us by our True Mother. There are two more schedules of Special Grace CheonBo Holy 

Wine Ceremony in our subregion - April 16 @ 11 am and April 23 at 9:00 am. Registration is open. We 

will hold the ceremony at Seattle Family Church in Ballard, 7000 26th Avenue NW Seattle WA 98117. 

 

In case you were not able to start the 40 days condition yet to receive the special grace CheonBo Holy 

Wine, you can still start and continue until you complete the 40 days. Also make sure to receive True 

Mother's Benediction prayer on May 6th. I will be sending the details about it later. 

 

Thank you for your prayer support for the sale of Windermere Mansion. A mutual acceptance of the 

purchase and sale agreement between HSA-UWC Seattle and the Reznik-Saliba couple was reached 

yesterday. The documents will be sent to HSA-UWC national board for their approval. It is our hope that 

the whole signing of documents will be completed early next week and the 70 days feasibility study of 

our buyer can begin soon. 

 

Please continue to pray for the successful completion of the sale process until the closing. 

 

Let us also keep praying for one another for healing, comfort, good health and prosperity. 

 

God and True Parents blessing be with all of us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


